
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Monday, Aug. 4, 2025 
 

City of San Diego Wants Residents to 
Know About Pipe Repair Insurance Plans  

SERVICE LINE WARRANTIES OF AMERICA INSURANCE SERVICES 
OFFERS WATER AND SEWER LINE REPAIR PLANS FOR SAN DIEGANS  

  
SAN DIEGO – In the coming weeks, San Diego homeowners will receive information in the mail about 
optional water and sewer line repair plans.  
 
Although interior and exterior water and service lines connect to the City's utility system, homeowners 
are responsible for the water and sewer lines on their property. 
 
The City of San Diego will be reminding homeowners of the opportunity to enroll in optional water and 
sewer line repair plans administered by Service Line Warranties of America (SLWA) Insurance Services 
and issued by Virginia Surety Company, Inc, companies independent from the City of San Diego.  
 
SLWA is an independent home repair company separate from the City of San Diego that offers optional 
emergency repair service plans. Your choice of whether to purchase this plan will not affect the price, 
availability or terms of service from the City of San Diego. The City of San Diego and HomeServe entered 
into a commercial agreement to introduce these plans to City homeowners. Plans from SLWA include 
Interior/Exterior Water Line Coverage and Interior/Exterior Sewer/Septic Line Coverage. 
 
For more information on SLWA, visit slwofa.com or call 888-445-8971. For information on the City’s 
Corporate Partnerships and Development Program, please visit sandiego.gov/corporatepartnership. 
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https://slwofa.com/
https://sandiego.gov/corporatepartnership
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASANDIEGO/signup/39972

